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 The Lead & Copper Rule Revision (LCRR) requires water systems to 

prepare and maintain an inventory of line materials. Initial inventories are 

required to be submitted by October 16, 2024.   
                       Do you know what your service lines are?   

                                                                                   

  If you have questions or would like more information, contact our office at (409)385-7355 Mon – Thurs 7:00 AM to 5:30PM 

 

 

                                                              

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                          

                                                                                                                                                                                              

                                                                                                                                                                                   

                                                                                                                                                               PLEASE TAKE OUR SURVEY AT THE WEB ADDRESS BELOW: 

                                                                                                                                                                         https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/SMQVJMW        
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